2020 Team Camp COVID-19 Measures
The guidelines below will be followed for the 2020 Boys Basketball Team Camps.  We hope to have camp back to normal operations in 2021, but we are asking all coaches, players, and parents to help us maintain these measures so that we can host a healthy and productive camp on the UF Campus.  

1. No on Campus housing or dining of campers

2. Camp staff, officials in rest/dress area, and teams (when not on the court) will adhere to the 6ft. social distancing requirement

3. Move registration on day 1 to the FRC MAC area and spread out tables so that plenty of space exists for check-in.  Players may only enter the building to use the restroom during registration.  Otherwise, they must remain outside the building during this process.  Check-in will take place from 8:30-9:50am.  A coaches meeting will begin at 9:50am in the FRC MAC.  First game at 10:30am

4. Take temperature of each player/parent/coach as they enter the facility

5. Team benches will be sanitized between each game, before the next teams enter the bench area

6. 1 Parent per player average for each team may enter facility to watch games.  In other words, 10 players = 10 parent/spectators per team.  If more comfortable, additional seating is available in the FRC from the second floor windows.

7. The only people permitted in the facility during games are the teams playing, their specific allocated number of parents, the referees working the game(s), the scorekeeper, the trainer, and potentially a minimal amount of camp staff members, depending on the facility.

8. Balls will be switched out between each half or sanitized.  Floor towels will be changed out regularly.

9. The hospitality room in FRC will be used, but we will be using COVID guidelines in terms of the number of people permitted in the room including the balcony in order to maintain the 6 foot distance.

10. UF will not be able to provide transportation to off campus facilities, if we use them.

11. The playing surface will be sanitized overnight

12. Move the standings board outside to the front of FRC

13. At the conclusion of each game, departing teams will gather their belongings and exit out of the designated door.  The exit door will be opposite the entrance door.  Once the teams have departed, the new teams will enter.  Coaches must find space outside the buildings to meet with their teams following games unless they are the last game of the night/day. 

14. As referees change shifts, we will utilize a larger officials area and new refs will be asked to use the sanitized area and then continue to rotate the space as we maintain a clean and safe environment.

15. The trainer will do the same following any use of their training table.

16. Tournament brackets will be posted outside and updated on the website quickly so that teams will not have to enter the facility to find out when they will play.

17. We will have walking sanitizer people that will constantly and consistently spraying and wiping down benches, all door handles, faucets, benches, tables, balls, etc. in ALL facilities. 

18. Players must bring their own water bottles as no drinking fountains will be available. 

19. [bookmark: _GoBack]No shaking hands with opponent after games.






